
The lnland Woolbrokers Association lnc

PO Box 35O, Cowra 2794

To Kerry Hansford

Secretary NWD ICC

13/03/2023

The lnland Woolbrokers Association met on the 13th March to consider the request to review the NWD V 9.3.

After lengthy discussion the members attending considered the following:

lf the NWD V 9.3 was working to full capacity.

Wether the current MS categories warrant review and or change.

ls the farm declaration CM working better under current V9.3

Members unanimously concluded that the NWD V9.3 to date had not had enough market exposure to allow it
to be fully understood by the entire industry. The 9 members attending agreed that rather than review the
current document, there should be a concerted industry campaign to further educate the pipeline of the most
recent modifications and new features of the NWD. The IWB are committed to support AWEX in any education
and extension programmes that will aid the increased adoption and compliance of the NWD.

Meeting Attendees:

o Australian Wool Network

o Beecher Wool Services

o Bryton Wool

r Coggan Wool

r Don Macdonald Wool
e Jemalong Wool

r Litchfield Wool

o Moses & Son

o Riverina Wool

Yours Faithfullyrq
-_-_-

Mark Bazeley

IWB Chairman


